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This report is submitted in accordance with the reporting requirements outlined by the Law enforcement 
Camera Grant Act (50 ILCS 707/15,20). 
 
The DeKalb Police Department received two HD Panasonic squad car cameras pursuant to the 2018 camera 
grant.  The department currently has 11 squad car video camera systems.  The video footage is reviewed by 
officers after an enforcement action and then saved in evidence if required.   
 
Please see the attached spreadsheet for a list of all the activity involving the video cameras.   
 
Commander Craig Woodruff 
DeKalb Police Department 
700 W Lincoln Hy  
DeKalb IL 60115 
815-748-8175 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


